
 

No. CEPC/ICE-APR. 2025/​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Dated: 23rd January, 2025 

To, 

All Overseas Buyers 

 

Subject: Invitation to Visit the 48th India Carpet Expo (14-17 April 2025) at Bharat Mandapam, 

Pragati Maidan, New Delhi 

​
Dear Sir/Madam, 

The Carpet Export Promotion Council (CEPC) extends its heartfelt gratitude for your support in 

making the 47th India Carpet Expo, held from 15-18 October 2024 in Bhadohi, a resounding success. 

We are pleased to announce that the 48th India Carpet Expo will be held from 14-17 April 2025 

at Bharat Mandapam, Pragati Maidan, New Delhi. We cordially invite our esteemed overseas 

buyers to participate in this premier event showcasing handmade carpets and rugs. 

To facilitate your visit, CEPC is pleased to offer a complimentary package to selected overseas 

buyers of handmade carpets and rugs, which includes: 

1. Reimbursement Towards Airfare (as a Subsidy): 

●​ US $700.00 for buyers from: Argentina, Australia, Brazil, Canada, Chile, Colombia, 

Ecuador, Egypt, Guatemala, Kenya, Libya, Mauritius, Mexico, Morocco, Namibia, New 

Zealand, Nigeria, Peru, South Africa, USA, Uruguay, and Zimbabwe. 

●​ US $500.00 for buyers from other countries. 

2. Complimentary Hotel Accommodation: 

●​ Up to 2 nights of hotel stay (room rent with breakfast) in a 5 Star Hotel in  New Delhi 

between 13th April and 17th April 2025. 

3. Transfers: 

●​ Shuttle Service from the hotel to the venue and back from venue to the Hotel 



To avail of the above package, we kindly request you to register online with CEPC (Click here to 

Register Online)  furnishing complete details at the earliest. Please note that the complimentary 

package is available only to selected overseas buyers. Confirmation of the package will be 

communicated separately, and CEPC’s decision regarding buyer selection will be final. 

We eagerly look forward to welcoming you to the 48th India Carpet Expo at Bharat Mandapam, 

Pragati Maidan, New Delhi. Your presence will add significant value to this prestigious event. 

​
Yours faithfully, 

 

Dr. Smita Nagarkoti​
Executive Director(Officiating)​
Carpet Export Promotion Council (CEPC) 

 

https://cepc.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7e16ff36d2373847dc2fbb78b&id=44d74f90be&e=ecfe64b417
https://cepc.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7e16ff36d2373847dc2fbb78b&id=44d74f90be&e=ecfe64b417

